
 
TITUS SPARROW PARK 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
JUNE 2024 
 
Thank you for your patience and continued interest in this project. Titus Sparrow Park is an 
important green space for the South End community, and we understand that having the park 
closed for the duration of construction is difficult for many. We appreciate your patience during our 
renovation, and the park is still on track for reopening in late fall 2024. Please note that Titus 
Sparrow Park summer and fall programming will not take place in the park, but will be up and 
running again in 2025. 
 
DESIGNER:  Halvorson | Tighe & Bond 
CONTRACTOR:  ANJ Construction 
 
 
Construction notices have been hung at the Tennis Court because be closed this summer for crack 
repair and resurfacing. The Tennis Court will be closed the week of 7/8/24. After those 
improvements are completed, the tennis courts will be reopened again and the signs will be 
removed. 
 
 
CONSTRUCTION COMPLETED AS OF JUNE 2024:  

Site Improvements  

• Play Equipment fully installed 
• Concrete walkways at playground installed 
• Granite curbs at basketball court installed 
• Compaction testing at basketball courts completed 
• Passive use lawn installed 
• Irrigation repaired and installed  
• Weeds removed at tennis courts 

 

CONSTRUCTION LOOK AHEAD:  
 
What to expect in the next few weeks: 

• Repointing of walls at tennis court 
• Fine grading and surfacing of new basketball court  
• Tennis courts resurfaced – TENNIS COURT CLOSED WEEK OF 7/8 
• Play equipment CPSI inspection 
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SITE PHOTOS: 

 

The passive use lawn (and subsurface drainage network) has been installed 
SITE PHOTO 6/24/24 

 
 
All of the play equipment and the new concrete at the playground has been installed! 
SITE PHOTO 6/27/24 
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The subsurface drainage system at the basketball court is complete and compaction testing has been 
completed; paving and surfacing are next! 
SITE PHOTO 6/27/24 
 

 
Granite curbing has been installed 
SITE PHOTO 6/27/24 
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THIS IS A BOSTON RESIDENTS JOBS POLICY PROJECT: 
For employment opportunities, call WES Construction Corp. at (781) 294-1080 
 
OTHER ITEMS: 
Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.   
Construction questions and concerns can be directed to  
Nellie Ward, Project Manager (nelle.ward@boston.gov) 
 
Project Website: https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-
titus-sparrow-park 
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